
 

       U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
      FEDERAL MOTOR CARRIER SAFETY ADMINISTRATION 
       MIDWESTERN SERVICE CENTER 
       4749 Lincoln Mall Drive, Suite 300A 
       Matteson, IL 60443-3800 
 
  
      February 24, 2012 
 
 
JOHNSON TRUCKING LLC 
2701 SOUTH EBER ROAD, STE B 
MONCLOVA, OH   43542 
 
 
Re: Request for Change in Safety Rating under 49 C.F.R. § 385.17 
 
 
Dear JOHNSON TRUCKING LLC: 
 
A Compliance Review conducted at JOHNSON TRUCKING LLC on January 5, 2012 resulted in 
a proposed Safety Fitness Rating of “Unsatisfactory”.  On February 22, 2012, JOHNSON 
TRUCKING LLC submitted a request to upgrade its safety rating based on corrective action that 
it has taken to come into compliance with the Federal Motor Carrier Safety Regulations 
(FMCSRs). 
 
After reviewing your request, the Safety Management Plan, and the evidence submitted, the 
Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration (FMCSA) is granting your request.  Effective 
immediately, JOHNSON TRUCKING LLC’S safety rating is hereby upgraded to “Conditional”. 
 
Please continue your efforts to remain in compliance with the FMCSRs.  Should you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact FMCSA’s Ohio Division Office.  A representative of Linda 
Gilliam may be contacted by telephone at 614-280-6874 or by fax at 614-280-6875.  
 
 

Sincerely, 
                                                             

      
                                                                           

Darin Jones 
                                                Field Administrator 

 
 
 
Cc: Linda Gilliam –Division Administrator, OH 


